
 

Rep. Felzkowski Announces Upcoming Listening Sessions 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT: Rep. Mary Felzkowski 

October 15, 2019                     608-266-7694 

 
Madison, WI – Representative Mary Felzkowski (R-Irma) will be hosting a series of listening 

sessions around her district this month. The Representative is eager to hear from constituents 

about issues that are important to them and field requests for assistance in state matters. 

 

“I’m looking forward to the opportunity to share details about bills I’m working on this fall, and 

gather feedback from our community on what you’d like to see the Legislature focus on during 

the remainder of this session.” 

 

Thursday, October 24th 

 

Tomahawk 

12:30pm - 1:30pm 

Tomahawk Public Library 

 

Merrill 

3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Council Chambers, Merrill City Hall 

 

 

Friday, October 25th  

 

Antigo 

10:00am - 11:00am 

Antigo Public Library 

 

 

 

If you are unable to make the dates or times of the listening sessions, please remember you can 

always contact our office at Rep.Felzkowski@legis.wi.gov or call us at 608-266-7694. 
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